
                                               
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Extreme Fire Danger 
Temporary Park Closure Notice effective 

Saturday, July 18, 2015. 
 
Due to extreme fire danger, Sumas Mountain Interregional Park will be closed to 
the public as of 7 a.m. on Saturday, July 18. 
 
Sumas Mountain Interregional Park is co-managed by Metro Vancouver and the 
Fraser Valley Regional District. The western and southern park flanks are within 
the City of Abbotsford where Metro Vancouver provides regional park services; 
the eastern portions including Chadsey Lake are outside the city boundary, and 
are managed by the Fraser Valley Regional District. The City of Abbotsford Fire 
Department supports the closure due to the extreme fire hazard. Park staff will be 
patrolling the park to inform members of the public that the park and fire risk and 
will ask them to leave. 
 
For more information, please contact: Metro Vancouver Regional Parks Doug 
Petersen 604 530 4983 
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